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The recommendations discussed in this article are intended to assist you, and your firm, in incorporating AI into your 
practice in a prudent, cautious, and efficient manner. The expectation is that by adhering to a set of established 
guidelines, you can help ensure a uniform and appropriate approach to integrating AI technology and its applications 
into your practice.
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